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Camptonville’s First Country Faire!
By Barbara Ramirez

On June 28, Camptonville folks turned out on Cleveland
Avenue for our first Country Faire. It was a great success!
Thanks to all of the parade participants who decorated
floats, flatbeds, bicycles and themselves. It was fun to see
so many of you having fun.

Will we do this again next year? The answer is YES!
| think next year will be even better. Be sure to give
Camptonville Community Partnership your ideas.

Thank you to the vendors: Sara, Tosha, the Jerky Guy,
and the Taco Truck. Thanks also to the Christmas Club,
USFS, the C'V Fire Dept. and to Brian at the Mayo for
painting and providing the dunk tank. Our Americorps
member, Christina Dondono, and other members from
Marysville did a great job with little ones. We enjoyed the
wool spinners, Stephanie and Birdsong, and loved having
the harp and fiddle music of Sydney and Hayley, and of
course, Cathy as our MC.

CCP got great feedback from the surveys, and we will be
looking to implement some of the responses. If you didn’t
get a chance to rate how the community is doing and make
comments, you can still fill out the survey at summer
events, the Fire Dept. Picnic on Sept. 6, or call 288-9355.

Thanks again to our community for the great turnout.
That was my goal, to get everyone together and have fun.

Leland Pauley




































